

JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON DELEGATED LEGISLATION

Your Ref: PIP

Hon Ken Travers MLC Chair Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations Parliament House PERTH WA 6000

24 September 2015

Dear Chair

Inquiry into the Provision of Information to Parliament

The Committee considered your letter at its meeting yesterday.

Members and staff reported no significant instances where the Committee has encountered any difficulties in obtaining information from the Government.

It is worth adding that we do have the benefit of Premier's Circular 2014/01. This is the latest iteration of a document which has been the subject of much debate between the Committee and Government, but our experience is that departments and other public entities are reasonably efficient in supplying the information requested in that Circular.

Yours sincerely

Mr Peter Abetz MLA

Chairman